
RACE DIRECTOR NOTE #1 
Round #5 – Sydney Motorsport Park, NSW 
Fanatec GTWC Australia powered by AWS 
 
Saturday 19th of October 2024 – RED FLAG Procedure   

 

 
 
Race Director Note #1 
 
To all Teams, following consultation. 
To assist with consistency with this rounds Pit Lane protocols. 
If a Red Flag is displayed during a Qualifying session or Super Pole, all Cars are to reduce 
speed and proceed directly to Pit Lane unless directed otherwise by an official or by RMC 
directive. 
All Cars are to park parallel in their respective allocated Pit Lane locations, as per the Pit 
Lane allocation and Paddock Plan V3  issued on the SRO App on the 15th of October. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed  
 
 
 
 
 
James Taylor  
Race Director  


